
HASKEL LOOKSTEIN 

55 EAST 86TH STREET 

NEW YORK 28, NEW YORK 

June 13, 1958 

Dear Rabbi Lamm, 

Thank you very much for your 

congratulations and wonderful 

wishes. It was really very nice 

of you to have taken the time to 

express them. 

By the way, my father showed 

me your speech on mixed pews (not 

in mixed pews) and I thought it 

was literally out of this world -- 

in the right direction, of course. 

I read it, reread it, tried to 

memorize the arguments, and then put 

it in my file cabinet in case I 

shood forget its contents. I think 

that it is far and away the best 

treatment I have seen or heard off the 

subject. Congratulations} I hope 

you can keep doing this sort of work. 

It's really excellent. 
e 

Sincerly, 


